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 ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL
August 16, 2016
Dear Parent or Guardian:

As we begin the academic year for 2016-2017, I would like to invite you to visit the Parent Resource Center here at King Elementary. The Coretta Scott King Parent Center is located in Room 101.01 which is inside of the Media Center and is a place that is especially for you. The Parent Liaison that operates the Parent Center is Mr. Douglas Henry. 

The Coretta Scott King Parent Center offers six computers, a scanner, educational manipulatives, several resource and educational books, test preparation material for you to work with your child at home, and other informational brochures. There will also be ongoing workshops and seminars daily that will be held by Mr. Henry that will help enhance parenting skills, increase parental support and involvement in your child’s learning process, and various other topics to help you as a parent. Parents who attend at least 6 of the 8 offered workshops of the Parent Academy will be invited to the county-wide Parent Academy Celebration in the Spring. You can find this information along with other parental information in the Keeping Families Connected Monthly Newsletters and the Monthly Parental Involvement Calendars. 

The Coretta Scott King Parent Center’s normal operating hours are Monday through Friday from 7:15 – 3:15. Other times are available upon prior request. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 770-991-4651. I would like to personally know each and every parent/guardian here at King Elementary. I am here to provide additional support for you as a parent in your child’s educational process and look forward to seeing and working with you throughout this year as we continue to increase our parental involvement and students’ academic success.
Sincerely,

Douglas Henry, Sr.

Parent Liaison

“The greatness of a community is most accurately measured by the compassionate actions of its members…a heart of grace and a soul generated by love.”


~Coretta Scott King~
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